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Status of changing the routes in Kattegat. 
 
 

Denmark and Sweden is in the process of optimizing the shipping routes through 
Kattegat, based on AIS and statistical data. The new optimized routes will be 
submitted to IMO and reported to the HELCOM resurvey monitoring group. 

The application to IMO has been postponed until 2013, with expected 

implementation in 2015. 

Denmark will give a briefing on the subject to NHC 55. 

NHC 55 is requested to take note of the information. 

 


